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Will your breaktime food, breakfast or after school club, meet the new food standards?

	Date
	Time
	Venue
	Reference

	02/07/2007
	16:30 - 18:00 
	Norwich Professional Development Centre
	ENHA9/A

	04/07/2007
	16:30 - 18:00 
	West Norfolk Professional Development Centre
	ENHA9/B


	Course Context/Audience:

The new food based standards covering non-lunch food provided in schools come into force in September 2007.  

This training is an opportunity to find out more about these standards and to help you ensure that your provision will comply with them.

This training is suitable for anyone who is involved in running breakfast/after school clubs, tuck shops, vending machines and break time food. 

We understand that not all delegates for this training will be members of school staff, for example if a breakfast club is run by a local business.  If this is the case, please inform us on the booking form of the organisation the delegate is from.  

	

	Objectives:

To ensure that schools are aware and confident about complying with the new mandatory school food standards.

To help schools work towards meeting the ECM outcome:  Be Healthy.

	

	Course Leader/s: Sue Astbury      

	

	Phase: All schools

	

	Fee: £0.00




